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 July and 2
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 August 2022, approximately 40 JCU women joined two GEAR Forums. Each 

forum began with a discussion of the next steps in the SAGE Athena Swan process, the SAGE Cygnet 



Forum Discussion Summary 
 
Recruitment  

�x Women commented that a focus on transparency is of utmost importance. 
�x A woman reported seeing this statement on recruitment advertisement



�x Women noted that in some contexts/
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